
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

You are invited to share our Savage           

scrapbooks 

During our topic this term we have been 

learning all about the book ‘The Savage.  We 

have created artwork inspired by the           

illustrator. We have written a ‘lost chapter’ 

inspired by the author and other well know 

authors. In PE, we have been moving like the savage and retelling the story to music.               

Using motifs we have composed music to accompany our chapters. The  presentation of our 

work will take place on: 

Thursday 13th February 2020 

And we would love you to come and join us from 2.45pm on that day. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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